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Archdiocese of los Angeles 

October 1 G, 1996 

Very Reverend Martin P. O'Loghlen, SS.CC. 
Congregation of the Sacred Hearts of Jesus and Mary 
Office of the Provincial 
Post Office Box 668 
San Dimas, California 91773 

Dear Father O'Loghl~n: 

Though we spoke on the phone the other day, this letter is the formal response of the 
Archdiocese to your letter of August 28, 1996. 

After considering your request to return to regular ministry within the Archdiocese, I am happy 
to tell you that there are no restrictions placed on your ministry within the Archdiocese and that 
you hold the faculties of the Archdiocese. 

I also want to take this opportunity to thank you for your willingness to serve on the Sexual 
Abuse Advisory Board. Cardinal Mahony, Father Curtis Bryant, S.J. and myself, all feel that 
you will bring valuable insights to the work of the Board. 

Please feel free to give me a call if you have any questions. 

PAX! 

'--'~:..-'r-~..-......::;.f< . /,7r!._ .~ ~!I-" 
Reverend Monsignor Richard A. Loomis 
Vicar for Clergy 

P.s. I am sending Ll,.nder separate cover a schedule afmeetings and a copy of the current 
Archdiocesan Policy an Sexual Abuse by Pries[s. 


